November 27, 2012

TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS


Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a Special meeting on Monday December 3, 2012 at 9:00 A.M. in the office of the Administrator, Debra Lanehart at 310 E Brazos Avenue West Columbia, Texas 77486, outside the boundaries of the District, for the following purposes:

.

A. 2013 Budget Workshop.

B. Consider and take appropriate action concerning Commercial Property slated for Sheriff’s Sale.

C. Consider and take appropriate action on Stallion Creek Billing.

D. Approve Well Permit renewals and payment.

E. Consider and take appropriate action regarding Service Contract renewals.

VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

Administrator of District

(SEAL)

